
Year 5 half term project 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

As you will be aware, our topic this half term is the rainforest.  The children 

have been enjoying learning about these fascintating places and are 

excited to learn more! To tie in with this topic, we are setting an optional 

project for children to participate in if they wish. 

 

Their task is to produce a piece of work 

based on the rainforest.  This could be 

a model of the different layers, an 

animal fact file, a painting, a persuasive letter to encourage people to protect our 

rainforests or anything else that the children would like to do/make.  The work 

can be presented however your child would like and can be as simple or 

elaborate as they wish. 

 

Children who participate will get the opportunity to share and discuss their work 

with their class if they wish and we look forward to seeing what the children 

come up with. 

 

We ask that any completed projects be returned by Wednesday 23rd May. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss Hunt and Ms Juneman 
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